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Kahnawake Cannabis Control Law First 

Hearing concluded 
 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2018) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) wishes to inform the community that the Phase II 
Hearings for the proposed Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Law have been concluded 
following the meeting on Tuesday, 20 Kentenhkó:wa/November 2018. 
 
The Technical Drafting Team has reviewed the feedback from the meeting. The final 
draft will be prepared and will be presented to Chief and Council before being posted on 
the KLCC website. 
 
Information is available for viewing at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. 
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For further information on the Law, please contact: 
Ietsénhaienhs Tonya Perron 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, tonya.perron@mck.ca 
 
For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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